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Summary 

Currently, applicants for podiatry licensure who graduated from podiatric medical school 
before 1986 do not need to present evidence of successful completion of an approved podiatric 
residency program in order to be licensed. This bill modifies the licensing requirements to allow 
podiatrists who graduated from podiatric medical school before 1990 to be licensed without 
successful completion of such a residency program. 
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